
 

  

 
2200 University Ave. West 
Waterloo, Ontario 
Canada, N2K 0A7 
+1 519 888 7465, fax +1 519 888 6906 
E-mail: info@blackberry.com 

 April 07, 2014 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
Equipment Authorization Division 
Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21045 
 
 
Subject : Letter requesting Confidentiality of FCC Certification application 

Pursuant to 47 CFR Chapter 1 Section 0.459, RTS, a division of BlackBerry Limited, requests that the 
following identified detailed technical information to be held confidential by the Federal Communications 
Commission (FCC) and as such be withheld from public inspection. 

Pursuant to 47 CFR Chapter 1 Sections 0.457(d) and 0.457(d)(2)(i) the exhibits contain details of trade 
secrets and technical data that is customarily guarded from competitors and not released to the public by 
BlackBerry Limited. 

If the disclosure of such information is made public, it will cause serious competitive harm to BlackBerry 
Limited. 

The following Exhibits with all the contents, submitted with the Form 731 attachments, should be held 
Confidential Permanently:  

- Exhibit Operational Description  

Should you require additional information or further clarification please do not hesitate to reach out to the 
undersigned. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Masud S. Attayi, P. Eng. 
Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
EMC, Radio and RF Compliance 
 

 
 
 


